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Peninsula Community Planning Board 

June 14, 2018 Special Meeting 

Point Loma Branch Library, 3701 Voltaire Street 

Present: Robert Goldyn, Brad Herrin, Scott Deschenes, David Dick, Mark Krencik, Jerry Lohla, Robert 

Tripp Jackson, Mick Moore, and Margaret Virissimo.  Absent were Fred Kosmo, Joe Holasek, Don 

Sevrens, and Patricia Clark. 

General – Robert Goldyn called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM. 

SDHC Update for Peninsula and Famosa / Nimitz Property – Mike Pavco 

The following is a list of the staff from SDHC. 

Debbie Ruane, Executive Vice President 

Mike Pavco, Senior Vice President Real Estate Division 

Chuck Christensen, General Counsel 

Walter Spath, General Counsel 

Wendy DeWitt, Vice President 

Jennifer McKinney, Vice President Property Management 

The SDHC staff made a presentation to the board and community members regarding the property at 

Nimitz and Famosa.  The SDHC staff showed a power point demonstration showing the type of property 
they build and/or finance. 

Public Comment 

Members of the board and community members were given opportunity to ask questions and express 

concerns regarding development on this property, and the SDHC was given the opportunity to respond to 

any comments or questions. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 PM 


